
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Easter Holidays are just around the corner but before the term ends, we would like to say 

thank you for joining the Virtual Disco and raising just over £100 which will be spent on 
resources for the children in school. 

We are also writing to let you know about our next activity, our very first Virtual Hamper 

Raffle!  As this year’s May Fair will sadly not take place, we would like to create and raffle 
off themed hampers. Each class will choose a theme. So far: 

Reception TBC  

YR1 Gardening 
YR2 Wellness 
YR3 Beauty 
YR4 TBC 
YR5 Chocolate & Alcohol  
YR6 Sports 
 
Each class rep will be in touch to confirm your theme and help give you some ideas for 

donations. Once the contributions are collected, the PSA will be turning your lovely 
donations into covetable hampers before selling tickets and raffling them off.  

We would love to include prizes from local businesses too, so if you or the company you 

work for can donate a prize please do get in touch. Also, if you have something you might 

think works for another class’ hamper, please feel free to let us know and we can put you in 

contact with that class. We would also like baskets for the hampers so if anyone has any 
spare, please get in touch. 

mrscarriejones@outlook.com or naomicsymonds@gmail.com  

More information on when to bring in items, how to buy tickets and when the draw will 

take place will come after the break.  

Enjoy the holidays and Happy Easter! 
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